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nst, mtd, lol

Nick & Amy 
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Life Christian Fellowship
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Phone
Nick: 217.417.7633
Amy: 217.417.4646

Email
nick.modrzejewski@gcmweb.org

Online
www.nicknamy.net

Twitter
@modrzeje  @AmyVanMod

Where We Live
809 W. Charles St 
Champaign, IL 61820

Back On Campus
summer church

Flight 2128 out of  Orlando, FL lifted wheels nearly an 
hour ago; Amy works on a sudoku puzzle while I tap the 
keys of  my laptop.

Nick & Amy Modrzejewski, GCM missionaries. That 
thought brings a smile to my travel weary face. Just a 
week ago we left the GCM new staff  training (nst) 
facilities at Wycliffe Bible Translators’ campus marking 
the beginning of  initial ministry team development (mtd). 
Which brings me to my first thought:

College missionaries need to be well versed in three-
letter-acronyms (tla’s).

Missions Students

gcm lol

mtd brb

nst idk

The past week we have enjoyed the gracious hospitality of 
some close friends and partners in ministry as we began 
sharing our story with folks we know in the Orlando and 
Jacksonville areas. It was a fruitful trip for us, with God 
providing several new ministry partners.

As we begin our new adventure as missionaries, we ask 
that you pray for God to begin revealing the team he has 
for us in this work. Pray for our marriage to remain strong 
and a testimony to the work of  Jesus in our lives. Lastly 
pray for the campus, that The Gospel would go out and 
Jesus would be known.

We thank you for your partnership in reaching students at 
the University of  Illinois.

Meanwhile, back in Champaign, Illini Life summer church swung 
into full action this past week. With the sheer number of  students 
gone for the summer, campus moves at a slower pace. Throughout 
the summer students will join us for a Wednesday evening teaching 
and worship service, with small groups meeting throughout the week.

With the slower pace, I-Life finds plenty of  opportunities to build 
community and reach out to friends through ultimate frisbee, 
barbecues, softball, running, cycling and movie nights.
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